
From: Tucker, Shelly
To: Moya, Corina
Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Sol Hughes (shughes@blm.gov); Jim Amos

 (jamos@blm.gov)
Subject: Re: Cotton Draw Unit 134 H 15 bbl oil spill 7.12.15
Date: Thursday, July 16, 2015 9:06:18 AM

Thank you for the prompt notification.  Due to the release being contained onsite
 within the battery containment, the BLM does request that you power wash the
 containment for safety and housekeeping.

Have a great day!!!

Sincerely,

Shelly J. Tucker
Environmental Protection Specialist
Bureau of Land Management

620 E. Greene St
Carlsbad, NM 88220

575.234.5905 - Direct
575.361.0084 - Cellular

stucker@blm.gov

On Tue, Jul 14, 2015 at 2:34 PM, Moya, Corina <Corina.Moya@dvn.com> wrote:

Good afternoon,

Please see the attached C-141 and pics of the incident from the Cotton Draw Unit 134 H 15
 bbl oil spill on 7.12.2015

 

 

 

 

Thank you,

 

Corina Moya

Field Admin Support
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Devon Energy Corporation

PO Box 250

Artesia, NM 88211

575 746 5559

 

 

 

 

Confidentiality Warning: This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of
 the intended recipient(s), are confidential, and may be privileged. If you are not the
 intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, retransmission, conversion to
 hard copy, copying, circulation or other use of all or any portion of this message and any
 attachments is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the
 sender immediately by return e-mail, and delete this message and any attachments from
 your system.


